
 

More Information 

DO YOU HAVE AN 

IMMIGRATION VISA? 
There are important changes you need to 

know about 

UKVI are replacing all physical immigration documents with an 

electronic Visa called an eVisa. 

This must be done by 31st December 2024 

Everyone must transfer to an eVisa – even children. 

 

Step by Step guidance is available on our website 

Support clinics are being held around Lancashire where you 

can receive support to apply for your eVisa 

 

 

For more information and to view the 

guides please scan the QR code  


